

अभिराज्याक्ष

OFFICE OF HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA

July 29, 1986

Mr. Ranjit Makkuni KEROX PALO ALTO RESEARCH CENTER 3333 Coyote Hill Road Palo Alto, California 94304 U. S. A.

Dear Mr. Makkuni:

His Holiness the Dalai Lama directs me to thank you for your letter of July 14, 1986. He is indeed very interested in your proposal to preserve, popularize and disseminate the techniques and craft of Tibetan Thangka paintings through the use of computer and video machines. We will be happy to provide whatever help is possible. To begin with we would advise you to contact the Council for Religious Affairs, Dharamsala and the Tibet House, New Delhi.

With our best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Tenzun Seyche Tethong

Secretary to

HIS HOLINESS THE DALAI LAMA

COUNCIL FOR RELIGIOUS AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS, Gangchen Kyishong, Dharamsala 176215, H.P., India Ven. Doboom Tulku, Director, TIBST HOUSE, 1, Institutional Area, Lodi Poad, New Delhi 110003

TGT/mi